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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

Last month quite a large group of us descended upon the Wooing Tree Tasting rooms!  We 
all enjoyed lunch with a glass (or two!) of wine, drew our Christmas raffle and then 
wandered down to take a look at the showhome. Plenty of laughter, good company and a 
lovely venue.  Thank you very much for all the very generous donations for the Christmas 
Raffles, We ended up with enough for 4 hampers which was amazing! 

The winners of the raffles were:- 

Nicola Mulvena - Xmas hamper
Barb Annan - Xmas hamper
Judith Cullen - Baby hamper
Felicity Hayman - Baby hamper

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

NEXT MEETINGS:

Christmas Party and Wrap up for 2022! - 12.30pm 11th Dec - Black Rabbit Bannockburn.  
Email TarrasRuralWomen@gmail.com to RSVP 

19th January - Committee Meeting planning for the 2023 year.

Tarras Talk
Find us online at www.tarras.org.nz 

Tarras Golf Club

 

Golf-Closing Day was held 15th October.  

Summer  golf  continues, Women 9am report 

and Men 12.45pm report.

Twelve people went on a Mystery 3 day  Tour  

organised by Holger.  We played at Fairlie, 

Methven and Temuka Clubs.  Yev McCarthy 

was the Winner with 96 Stablefords, 

runners-up were Jan Gibson and Dave Allen 

with 92 Stablefords.  Thankyou Holger for 

driving us and sorting our 3 days.

Women’s Closing Day was a Novelty game 

after a Sales Table and Raffle at the Hall and 

Coffee Shop.  Thankyou to all who contributed 

enabling us to donate $474.10 to the Breast 

Cancer Appeal.      

Our Christmas party will be on 15th December 

consisting of Mini Putt and Lunch at the Hook 

in Wanaka. 

Tarras Women’s Golf Prize list

Patterson Trophy-Alison Caughey

Annan Trophy-Margo Johnston

Eclectic-Margo Johnston

Ringer Gross 18 holes-Jan Gibson, 

Nett 18 holes-Margo Johnston

Ringer Gross 9 holes-Margaret Sell, 

Nett 9 holes-Alison Caughey

Phillips Trophy-Margo Johnston

Putting prize-Alison Caughey

Robert J Winton Tray-Alison Caughey

Jan  Gibson’s Prize-Margo Johnston

Senior Champion-Jan Gibson, r/up Carmel 

Hyndman

Intermediate Champion-Win 

Priergaard-Peterson, r/up Alison Caughey

Junior Champion-Margo Johnston, r/up 

Jan Allen

FIREWOOD For Sale:
 Dry Willow:

   $80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 8053
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka

Search Tarras School

Talofa

Students have had an exciting time to end the school 
year.  Year 2 - 6 went on camp to Sutton to explore the 
local area.  Cycling 26km of the rail trail over two days, 
visiting Naseby museum, exploring all that Middlemarch 
has to offer and walking round the Sutton Salt Lake with 
frozen foreheads from the rain were the highlights.  Year 0 
- 1 stayed closer to home and utilised the bike park at 
Bremner Bay, visited the Lavender Farm and had a blast 
at the Toy and Transport museum.  A big thank you to all 
our school parents who provided transport to these 
events.

I would like to take this end of year opportunity to say 
Thank You to everyone who has supported Tarras School 
during 2022.  So many people form our Tarras School 
community and do different things in different ways to 
support the school. Everybody working together ensures 
Tarras continues to have a place where local students 
can attend school and receive a high quality learning 
experience.

FOTS will meet on Monday 12th December at 7pm at 
Tarras School - come along to share ideas for fundraisers 
for 2023.

The next Tarras Board Meeting will be Wednesday 7th 
December 2022 at 6.30pm at Tarras School.

It is exciting to hear of new students moving to the area 
or getting ready to start their school journey at Tarras 
School.  If you have a pre-schooler at home and would 
like to come and visit Tarras School to check out your 
local school contact Rachelle on 
principal@tarras.school.nz.  This is the same for any 
students in year 1 - 8 who currently travel outside the 
area to attend school.  Support your local school - less 
travel and less students per class.

Current Roll : 20
Wishing all our Tarras School community a very restful 
festive season and the best start to 2023.
Rachelle      

Book Club

Tarras Recreation & Hall 
Committee

Nest Meeting
Tuesday 31st January

7.30pm
Tarras Hall Supper Room

All welcome

Christmas Community Christmas
Sunday 18th December

From 4pm
Tarras Recreation Grounds (rugby 

field area)
BBQ available

BYO food
Santa visit at 6pm - bring gift before 

5.30pm

Please note!
All Tarras Community Hall users are 

reminded to make bookings or hires via 
email with Michelle. Please email 

tarrashall@gmail.com

Tarras Traders Facebook 

Tarras Rural Women have set up a new Facebook group for 

residents to buy, sell and trade.  We welcome all residents 

to head to Facebook and join us!  Search for Tarras 

Traders. Post something you are looking for, want to sell, 

or information you want to share with residents.
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